From:

Sul)ject: FW: Ru‘e 8

Date: Thursday, October 10, 2024 10:06:03 AM

From: Megan Gordon <kakaduranch@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 5:38 PM

To: Christi Craddick <Christi.Craddick@rrc.texas.gov>
Subject: Fwd: Rule 8

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Railroad Commission of Texas. Do
OT click links or open attachments from unknown sources without first confirming the
essage 1is legitimate. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please

contact the ITS Help Desk at 512-463-7229. Do not respond to or forward the email, click on

any links or open any attachments without guidance from the Help Desk

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Megan Gordon <kakaduranch@aol.com>
Date: October 8, 2024 at 15:05:33 CDT
To: Christi.Craddick@rrc.texas.gov Wayne.Christian@rrc.texas.gov

Subject: Rule 8

Good day all,

My name is Dr. Megan Gordon, a republican,
residing in Grimes County, TX.

It has come to my attention that Railroad Commissioners have absolutely nothing to do
with railroads, but oil and gas.
The name itself is a lie to the public and it‘s voters.

| am contacting you about the proposed revision of Rule 8.

A Common Sense issue of requiring 1) notification of land owners leasing their property
that drilling waste is going to be disposed of on their land 2) pit liners and covers at all
sites of disposal to protect the water table, regardless of distance to any water source,



to protect wildlife, livestock, and humans.

| see large parcels of land all around me being sold off as subdivision development. Land
lease agreements must include a clause regarding drilling to include waste
requirements to the lessor and the owner.

These requirements must be included to any change proposals of Rule 8.

These are just a few steps to enforce keeping Texas a safe place to live now and all the
years to come.

Thank you
Sincerely,
Dr. Megan H. Gordon

2678 CR 155
Bedias, TX 77831

Sent from my iPhone





